
From: Soura, Christian
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/22/2013 11:08:18 AM
Subject: Follow-Ups for Sen Young

Attachments: FY 2013-14 Budget Book - Blue Line Page.pdf
FY 2013-14 Budget Presentation - Blue Line Slides.pdf
(2013-01-07) Blue Line Amendment (v02).doc

Katherine,
 
                I’m attaching a handful of documents relating to the constitutional amendment proposal for a reduction 
veto (the “Blue Line” amendment).  The PDFs are (1) the page from the FY 2013-14 Executive Budget that summarizes 
the argument and (2) the two slides from my background briefing for the FY 2013-14 Executive Budget.  The Word 
document is the proposed text itself.
 
                Also, you asked what the House of Representatives did in the budget for both the Arts Commission and the 
Sea Grant Consortium.  In both cases, they maintained funding at the current-year levels and left the proviso 
language as it already is.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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